
 

                                              OCTOBER 2010

INVITATION TO 2010 ANNUAL MEETING   
To Members and Friends,  

You are cordially invited to the 2010 Annual Meeting of the Chatham Marconi Maritime Center. The 
meeting will be held at the Chatham Community Center on Saturday, October 30, starting at 10:00 am. 
Coffee and doughnuts will be served at 9:30 am. The agenda for the meeting is shown below. 
 
There were many significant achievements for CMMC during the year 2010. We opened our Center to the 
public on August 1, with a professional and exciting exhibition of the history and science of wireless 
communication at Chatham Radio WCC. The challenges we faced with both our schedule and funding 
required that we begin without some exhibits and a few others incomplete. We referred to this opening as 
a "preview." Despite our shortcomings, the feedback from our visitors has been overwhelmingly positive. 
 
We will be announcing a major gift to our capital campaign at the meeting. The gift will enable us to 
improve and expand our exhibits and provide more opportunities for visitor involvement. We expect to 
complete work on our new exhibits in time for a grand opening next summer. Beyond that, we are 
updating our vision for our education initiatives and our facility. We look forward to sharing the vision 
with you on the 30th. 
  
This gift could not have come at a better time for us. It has generated a sense of excitement and renewed 
purpose as we look to the future. 
  
Let me end by thanking you for your continued support of CMMC. Without you, we would not be where 
we are today. 
    

  
  
Charles Bartlett, President, CMMC 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



CMMC Annual Meeting Agenda 

October 30, 2010 
 
  9:30   At the Chatham Community Center: Coffee 
10:00  Annual Meeting 
                        Welcome - Chuck Bartlett, CMMC President 
                        Secretary's Report - Ed Moxon 
                        Treasurer's Report - Len Magnusson 
                        Nominating Report and election of Officers - Frank Messina 
                        CMMC Accomplishments - Chuck Bartlett 
 
10:30  Where do we go from here? 
                        Exhibits - Read Moffett 
                        Education - Chuck Bartlett 
                        Facilities - Frank Messina 
  

Nominations Committee Report (October 12, 2010) 
CHATHAM MARCONI MARITIME CENTER, INC. OFFICERS AND 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS   
 

Board Class  --  Officers 2010/2011            
2012               Charles Bartlett, President 
2011               Frank Messina, 1st Vice President 
2012               Read Moffett, 2nd Vice President 
2012               Leonard Magnusson, Treasurer 
2013               Pieter Schiller, Assistant Treasurer 
2011               Dick Kraycir, Secretary 
2011               Betty Magnusson, Corresponding Secretary 
2012               Roslyn B, Coleman, Past President  
                        Board of Directors, Class of 2013 
2013               Robert Leiden 
2013               Lewis Masson 
2013               Pieter Schiller 
2013               Peter Cocolis  
 
2013   Three (3), additional, as yet unnamed, members will be added by the Board this 
year, Class of 2013, to provide additional operational resources and to begin to become 
compliant with our bylaws: Article V-Board of Directors.  
"There shall be a Board of Directors consisting of the four officers provided in Article IV hereof and 
at least twelve other members of the Center, one-third of whom shall be elected at each Annual 
Meeting of members to serve a term of three years.". 

 



 
 

 

CMMC Docent, Bob Raymond, describes the 
Marconi campus diorama during Chatham 
Walkers Open House. 

More than 40 Chatham Walkers attended the 
CMMC Open House just before the October 10 

closing date.  
  

 


